Parkland Magnet Middle School
?s Home of the Panthers

L

6th Grade Virtual Student Orientation

Welcome to Parkland Middle School! We are super excited to have
you join our Panther Family as part of the 6th grade class for the
2020-2021 school year. This virtual orientation will help students meet
some of their 6th grade teachers, learn about the Parkland schedule,
access myMCPS Classroom, as well as begin to build a community
with their fellow Panthers.

Sign-Up Details
* Four Zoom sessions have been scheduled on Monday,

August 10th (10am or 6pm) and Tuesday, August 11th (10am
or 6pm).

Students should sign-in to their mcpsmd.net Google account
and then signup using the Google Form below to register for

one zoom session.

Once you complete and submit the Google Form, a Zoom link
for the orientation will be sent to your mcpsmd.net email
account,

Be sure to have your student use their mcpsmd.net account
to login to access the zoom meeting.

Google Form Link:
https://forms.gle/7GLdyCSGbCF7UkuW6

If students are unable to join one of the four scheduled orientation sessions, the presentation
will be made available on the Parkland MS website.

Please contact Ms. Tallapragada at madhuri_tallapragada@mcpsmd.org with questions.



